
2020-2021 School Year Voluntary PreK (VPK) 

Applications Now Open! 
 

What 2020-2021 School Year Voluntary PreK (VPK) Applications will be accepted from 

January 13, 2020 through April 13, 2020 at the PreK Office. 

 

When & Where 

 

DAYS TIMES LOCATIONS 

Mondays and 

Wednesdays 

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. SDIRC PreK Office 

6055 62nd Ave. 

Vero Beach, FL 32967 

Tuesdays and 

Thursdays  

2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. SDIRC PreK Office 

6055 62nd Ave. 

Vero Beach, FL 32967 

Fridays By Appointment (call 

772-564-4169 to make 

appointment) 

SDIRC PreK Office 

6055 62nd Ave. 

Vero Beach, FL 32967 

March 6, 2020 3:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. Fellsmere Elementary 

50 North Cypress Street 

Fellsmere, FL 32948 

 
 

What to Bring All Required documents: 

 

• Valid VPK Certificate of Eligibility 

• Child’s Birth Certificate 

• Proof of Residency (a bill for a service you receive in your name at your 

current address for example: water, cable/satellite, electricity, trash 

collection) 

• Child’s Social Security Card (requested but not required) 

 

 

Important 

Notes  

 

The Early Learning Family Portal will open for 2020-2021 Certificate of Eligibility 

applications beginning January 1, 2020. 

 

SDIRC VPK does not provide transportation or before or after care. 

 

For more information, please call 772-564-4169. 

 


